
From: Jack Kenchington-Evans <jkenchingtonevans@aeufederal.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 25 October 2021 2:38 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Simon Spence 
<simon.spence@ccer.catholic.org.au>; Shue Yin Lo <shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au>; John Gunn 
<John.Gunn@ccsa.org.au>; Reeves, Stephen <Stephen.Reeves@ags.gov.au>; Rawson, Craig 
<Craig.Rawson@ags.gov.au>; Michael Carter <MCarter@aisnsw.edu.au>; Isabelle Arrabalde 
<bellearrabalde@hotmail.com>; Christopher Owens <christopher.owens@cer.catholic.org.au>; 
Michael Wright <michael@ieu.asn.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Carol Matthews 
<carol@ieu.asn.au> 
Subject: AM2018/19 - AEU correspondence regarding Draft Determination 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
I refer to the above matter.  
 
Subject to noting that the AEU has not at this time seen any response to the Commission’s most 
recent Decision and Draft Determination from the employer parties and therefore reserves its 
position as to any employer response, the AEU supports the minor modifications and/or corrections 
advanced by the IEU in its submissions of 21 October 2021 and does not wish to be further heard. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jack Kenchington-Evans 
Federal Industrial Officer 
Australian Education Union - Federal Office 
Ground Floor, 120 Clarendon Street, Southbank, 3006 
(PO Box 1158, South Melbourne, Victoria, 3205) 
+61 (0)3 9693 1800 - Phone 
+61 (0)449 957 531 - Mobile 
 
This message may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the addressee named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message is 
prohibited. If you have received this message in error please notify the Australian Education Union immediately. Any views expressed in this 
message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the Australian Education Union. 




